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ABOUT THE PROJECT

This project will analyze and recommend the best 
location for a sidewalk on Longview Boulevard between 

Taylor Avenue and Woodlawn Avenue and between 
Longview Boulevard and Woodlawn Avenue on East 

Essex Avenue.  The project will also include resurfacing and 
restriping Longview Boulevard.

Residents and city leaders recognize the need for sidewalks 
to support safe and comfortable walking. Kirkwood’s Bicycle 

and Pedestrian Plan, adopted in 2015, identified the need for a 
sidewalk connecting Longview Boulevard to sidewalks on Taylor and 

Woodlawn Avenues.

Before options are considered, 
the city is seeking public input. 
To share your insights about 
the pedestrian experience on 
Longview Boulevard and the best 
location for a sidewalk, please 
complete the 
Longview 
Boulevard 
Survey (https://
bit.ly/3P6L8hf) 
and share your 
ideas at a public 
meeting to be scheduled in June.

SCHEDULE, PROJECT DESIGN

EARLY SUMMER: 
Engage the 
Community/Conduct 
Initial Survey Work

MID-SUMMER: 
Develop 
Recommendations 

Inform property owners and 
stakeholders of potential changes 
on Longview
Public meeting and community 
survey on preferred location and 
features
Initial survey work.  

In June, residents 
will notice staff from 
engineering firm TWM 
in yards and on the 
street marking utilities 
with paint and flags and 

collecting topographic data. Residents 
are asked to take care not to disturb 
any of the markings if possible. 

PHASE

01
PHASE

02
PHASE

03
LATE 
SUMMER:  Final 
Recommendation

Complete topographic survey

Use community input to 
determine sidewalk location and 
prioritize features

Develop traffic calming plan

Settle right-of-way with impacted 
property owners

Determine what, if any, traffic 
calming measures will be 
recommended
Determine recommended 
location and notify the 
community

Depending on funding, the City plans 
to hire a construction contractor in 
early 2023. Construction is anticipated 
later in 2023.

MORE INFORMATION
CLICK HERE (https://bit.ly/3KXTh45) for more information. 

To get on our mailing list contact
Gabby Danback at Gabby@shockeyconsulting.com.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LongviewBLVD
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LongviewBLVD
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LongviewBLVD
https://www.kirkwoodmo.org/government/making-pedestrian-safety-a-priority#:~:text=It's%20a%20vision%20for%20zero,mistakes%20should%20not%20be%20fatal.

